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PAPERLINX 2014 FULL YEAR RESULTS 
 
PaperlinX Limited will lodge its results for the year ended 30 June 2014 with 
the ASX on Wednesday, 20th August 2014. 
 
The full-year results announcement will be lodged with the ASX prior to the 
market opening on Wednesday morning and will be immediately available on 
the Company website www.paperlinx.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Wayne Johnston 
Deputy CFO and EGM Corporate Services 
PaperlinX Limited 
Tel: +61 (3) 9764 7393 
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Tel: +61 3 9764 7300 
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